
 
 

Year One Home Learning 

Week 1 – 21.04.23 
 

This week we have been:  

*Our focus story is Snail and the Whale. We have been identifying 

human and physical features from the story.  

* Maths –We have been learning about Place Value. We have 

explored numbers up to 50. 

*PE – we are beginning to develop our agility, co-ordination and 

team building skills through Athletics and Multi skills in preparation 

for Sports Day.  

 

For home learning… 

*Maths – practise one less/more using numbers to 30(-) and 50(+). 

* Retell the Story of Snail and the Whale to your grown-ups at 

home, including your favourite part.  

*Practise Simon Says (we are learning to label basic parts of the 

Human Body). 

 

Phonics Revision – ay, a-e, ea, ee (he) 

*Can you practise reading the following sentence with expression – 

“May we play with you?” said the children.  

*Talk about the speech marks and question mark with your children.  

Tricky words – eye, sure, pure, said and were.  



*Remember to read with your child every day, not only decoding but 

also thinking about new vocabulary and thinking of alternative 

words that have the same (or even opposite)meanings. 

 

Early Phase Garden Party: Saturday 13th May 

 

This is only a few weeks away and we desperately need your help, please 

share on WhatsApp groups to help round up support. We rely on donations 

of items and time to ensure the event can go ahead. The money raised will 

used to supplement the coach for the Beach trip on 5th July.  

As part of the Early Phase Garden Party each class will prepare a colour-themed 

raffle hamper. The boxes to place your donations in will be left by your child’s class 

each drop-off and pick-up.  

- Butterflies Class colour box: Blue & Purple 

- Ladybirds Class colour box: Green 

- Treefrogs Class colour box: Orange & Yellow 
 
Additionally, there are ‘bins’ at the year 1 gate for you to donate tombola prizes. 

These can be anything in new or good as new condition and can include bottles, 

please. Also any pre loved soft toys in good clean, condition. 

 

Lastly, we really need parents who can volunteer some of their time to help with 

stalls and games, or help with set up / clearing up after. Please sign up online by 

clicking this link. www.volunteersignup.org/XH377 
 

 

We look forward to enjoying the Kilmorie School quiz night 

this evening. 

 

 

From The Year 1 Team 
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